
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

January 12  

9am-5pm (Cambie 230) 

ISHSTM Faculty Retreat  

*By invitation only* 
 

January 15  

First day of classes – all 

undergraduate students 
 

January 22  

First day of classes - all 

graduate students 
 

January 24  

5:30-7:30pm (Cambie 130) 

MHMS Pizza Party   

*Open to all MHMS students*  
 

January 29  

Last Day for Drop/Add 
 

 

PIP (Internship/Career 

Opportunities) Info Sessions   
 

January 30  

11:15-12:00pm (Cambie 133) 

OR 

February 1  

1:30-2:15pm (Cambie 130) 

 

Special Project Festival Highlights 

Welcome Hospitality and 

Tourism Management 

students to the Spring 2024 

semester! Each month we 

communicate highlights and 

important events as well as 

internship and career 

opportunities in our 

monthly newsletter. We look 

forward to being a part of 

your journey here at FDU!  

 

Welcome! 
On Friday, December 15th, seven students finished their final requirement for graduation 

from the Master of Hospitality Management Studies program at the Special Project 

Presentation Festival.  
 

Asrar Ahmed, Ka Wing Wong (Michelle), Maryam Bayatsarmadi, and Paresh Sidhwani 

(supervised by Dr. Maloud Shakona) presented their project titled: Enhancing Resilience in the 

Face of Crisis: A Comprehensive Analysis of Risk Management and Strategic Preparedness for Natural 

Disasters, Epidemics, and Pandemics in the Hospitality and Tourism Industry after Covid-19.  
 

Ria Emmanuella, Geetha Harikrishnan and Parit Siwasilchai (supervised by Dr. Hiran Roy) 

presented their project titled: Climate Change and the Response of the Food Truck Industry: A 

Study on Vancouver Visitors’ Destination.  

 

We wish all FDU Vancouver graduates success in the future! 

 

Hospitality and Tourism Management 

Fairleigh Dickinson University – Vancouver 
 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 
 

January 2024 

Student Holiday Party & Game Night at The Rec Room  

On December 5th, the FDUV Hospitality Club with students from the undergraduate 

Event Technologies class (taught by Dr. Michael Lever) hosted the first ever student 

Holiday Party & Game Night at The Rec Room in Burnaby.  
 

Over 50 students across all FDU Vancouver programs enjoyed an evening of arcades, 

pool, and food and drinks. The evening was full of enjoyable activities, and the campus 

administration has decided to make this an annual event! Congratulations to all involved 

in executing this wonderful new event for our campus! 


